
BLOG 44 

Haven't written a blog for such a long time, & now have skipped a few months as we are in Jan now 

at the start of a new year. We began with a spectacular trip up to Tourtour to a friend's house which 

normally has a great view, but sadly it was the one day in the week when it rained & was cloudy. I 

know we need the rain desperately but still, it was a shame on this occasion. 

However, we are still a nice group of local artists who normally meet once a week in a very 

convenient location in Cotignac, so on we go. I will continue to post suggestions, but as ever anyone 

who comes to the weekly sessions can also paint whatever subject that takes their fancy. 

Let's see what 2024 brings- watch this space. 

 


